
September 10, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Frank Mather 

P.O. Box 391138 

Cambridge, MA 02139-0012 

 

Dear Mr. Mather: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed 2 advisories dated August 9, 1996.  I also checked into your 

request for a transcript of one of the Board’s presentations.  There is no transcript of the Board’s 

presentation at the OAH meeting in Chicago. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


